
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

TRANSPORTATION RATE UPDATE 
 
 August 21, 2024 
SUN #:  24-004  CUPE #:   SEIU#:  

HSAS #:  SGEU #:  
 
Re:  SUN – Article 13.01 (e) Transportation Expense 
 

 
 
Action Required: 
 
Please inform all Employers and Payroll Systems of the results of the Transportation Rate 
review. 
 
For travel south of the 54th parallel, the new per kilometer Transportation Rate is $0.5700, 
effective October 1, 2024. 
 
For travel north of the 54th parallel, the new per kilometer Transportation Rate is $0.6434, 
effective October 1, 2024. 
 
Other Information: 
 
SAHO will advise employers when further changes are required. Please direct any inquiries to 
SAHO. 
 
 

Issue: 
 
As per Article 13.01 (e) of the SUN/SAHO collective agreement, the Saskatchewan Private 
Transportation Index (SPTI) has been reviewed for the period of April 2024 to July 2024 
(effective October 1, 2024). This review includes Article 55.02 (e) Transportation Expense 
for employees who travel north of the 54th parallel. 
 


